
25th May 2022

Year 6 Production: ‘The Road to Neverland’

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Year 6 pupils have been working really hard on their end of year production ‘The Road
to Neverland’. A huge well-done to everyone for their efforts so far, and after half term we
are looking forward to going ‘script-free’ in preparation for the performances.

There will be two performances to parents and family, on Wednesday 29th June and
Thursday 30th June, at 7.00pm. Younger brothers and sisters at school, will watch a full
dress rehearsal during school time that week. Please be sensitive about bringing younger
children to watch in the evening.  If you know your child will be absent on these dates please
let us know asap, so  that we can amend casting.

As there is limited seating in the hall, we will initially be offering two tickets per family per
night, if ordered before Wednesday 15th June.  Additional tickets will then be available on
a first come first served basis, from Thursday 16th June. There is only one cast,
therefore the roles will be played by the same performers on both nights.

There will be no charge for tickets, which will be available via
https://theroadtoneverland.eventbrite.co.uk from Wednesday 8th June. This year we will
also be offering a professionally printed programme, which will need to be ordered in
advance via the option on the ticket order form, these will be £3 and will contain photos of
every child.

The children will need to be dropped off by 6:15pm on the evening of the performances.
Our fantastic BSA will be selling drinks and nibbles for parents on the back field from this
time, weather permitting. In addition, we will take whole cast, individual and small group
photos which will then be available to order, more details to follow.

Thank you in advance for your continued support, this is one of many exciting experiences
we have for the children during the summer term.  Along with continuing a healthy diet of
maths and English and transitional work preparing for their next big adventure at secondary
school.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries or questions.

Many thanks,

Miss Fitzpatrick and Mr Richards

https://theroadtoneverland.eventbrite.co.uk

